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MASS TIMES 

SUNDAY EUCHARIST: Saturday Vigil 5.30pm 
 Sunday 7.30am & 9.30am 

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST: Tuesday  - Saturday  9.15am 

RECONCILIATION: Saturday 4.30pm - 5.15pm 

ANOINTING OF SICK WITHIN MASS 1st Saturday bi monthly 9.15am 
 (Feb, Apr, Jun, Aug, Oct, Dec)  

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT & 
BENEDICTION 

Exposition/Benediction: Friday 
Exposition:  Wednesday  &  Saturday 

8.30am  

8.30am  

PRAYER OF THE CHURCH: Tuesday 9.00am 
 Friday 8.30am 

BAPTISMS: By appointment 11.30am 

 
Please Pray For 
RECENTLY DECEASED:  

Ronald O’Donoghoe, Marie Walsh, Claire Spithill, Giuseppe Leo, Paul Tierney, Frank Fressard, Judith Lee, Teresa Lee 

 
ANNIVERSARIES:  
Brian Hays, Patricia Dene, Krystyna Mendon, Fr David Hume, Fr Peter Woodward, Michael Moses, Frederick Herft. 

 
Rosters – 20/21 June 
Cleaning Ministry     
Computer Operators:  Vigil 5.30pm  
     Sun. 7.30am  
     Sun. 9.30am  
Counters:     Lawrence Tsang, Frank Camilleri 
Lectors:    Vigil 5.30pm Anne Betteridge, Leah Garcia 
     Sun. 7.30am Gavin Dias, Anne Marie Lyons 
     Sun. 9.30am  Geoff Kirby, Sr Maureen Crick 
 
 

OFFICE FOR WORSHIP RESOURCES AVAILABLE 
The Office For Worship has a range of resources available 
for purchase for individuals and parishes. Resources such as 
parent material for a child’s baptism and a collation of prayers 
can be purchased from the Office For Worship by contacting 
(02) 8838 3457. 
 

ZUMBA 
Please join our Zumba class at St. Mary's 
Hall (opposite the church). The session is 
every Thursday. Registration from 6.45pm, 
for 7pm sharp start. Cost: $10 per class. 
Contact Ruth 0412 341 112 for information. 

NEW ROSTERS 
New Counting Rosters are available at the back of the 
church for collection. Those who have provided email 
addresses, your rosters have been emailed to you. 
 

DIOCESE OF PARRAMATTA TRIBUNAL REMAINS 
OPEN 

The Tribunal of the Catholic Church in the Diocese of 
Parramatta remains open and committed to assisting 
anyone who has questions regarding marriage annulments. 
Please direct all enquires to the Tribunal office on 8838 
3480 or email tribunal@parracatholic.org. The office is open 
Monday – Friday 9am – 5pm.  

 
 

   

Dear Parishioners, 
I’m praying for all of you during this time. I hope we can soon 
return to normal life. Presently daily Mass is being celebrated 
in the church at 9.15am. The church is opened all day for 
those who wish to make a visit and pray. Sunday Mass is 
being live streamed at 9am. The Sunday Mass is available 
on our Parish Website. From the weekend 20th/21st June, 
Masses will be celebrated as usual, Saturday at 5.30pm, 
Sunday at 7.30am and 9.30am. Currently up to 50 people 
can attend a place of worship. Please sanitise your hands 
and social distancing must be observed.                Fr Peter 
 
Baptisms 
Baptisms will take place for one family only at any time, with 
a congregation of up to 50 people which does not include the 
clergy. 
 
Weddings 
Marriages are permitted to take place with a maximum of 20 
people which does not include the couple, the clergy and 
assisting ministers.  
 
Sick Calls 
Any parishioner who is sick and requires a priest for Penance 
(Confession) or the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing) please 
contact the parish on 9684 1541 or email 
admin@holymary.org.au  The priest will attend any Sick Call. 
 
Funerals 
Funerals are permitted with a maximum of 50 mourners in 
addition to clergy and funeral directors.  
 

RYDALMEN 
We will resume Wednesday 17th June at 
7.30pm (for 7.45pm start) in the Parish meeting 
room. Please mobile/contact me if you 

intend coming as we need to adhere to COVID protocols. 
Shane (0468 563 089 or shane.young@ozemail.com.au) is 
our contact. 

 
CATHOLICCARE IS STILL OPEN AND OPERATIONAL 

CatholicCare Western Sydney and the Blue Mountains 
services remain open and operational during the current 
COVID-19 outbreak. Individual offices have been closed to 
clients, but the service continues to operate with care and 
support offered via phone, video conferencing/telehealth and 
online. Some programs are continuing to run groups via 
video conference. To make a referral, call (02) 8843 2500 
(Mon-Thu 8.30am-8pm, Fri 8.30am-5pm, Sat 9am-1pm), 
email – enquiries@ccss.org.au or visit ccss.org.au. 

 
THE CATHOLIC WEEKLY 

The Catholic Weekly has temporarily transitioned to a digital 
presence, available at www.catholicweekly.com.au 

 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

HR ADVISOR 
We are seeking a dedicated HR Advisor who embodies our 
values to support the Diocese across the full gamut of HR. 
Reporting into the HR Manager, your new permanent role as 
the HR Advisor will consist of ensuring best practice is 
implemented across the full scope of HR. Please visit 
parracatholic.org/employment for more details. For specific 
questions about this role, please contact Renee Hamilton on 
02 8256 2545 or at rhamilton@thenextstep.com.au   
Reference Number: 3135784.  

HOLY HOUR 
This Sunday we celebrate the Solemnity of The 
Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus 
Christi). There will be a Holy Hour in the church 
from 11am – 12midday. Please come and spend 
some time with the Lord. 
 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME 
Due to COVID-19 the Reconciliation and First Holy 
Communion programmes will be cancelled this year. Next 
Year, 2021 we will be combining 3rd and 4th Class 
together for Reconciliation and First Holy Communion. 
The Sacrament of Confirmation programme (Year 5) will 
commence later this year. Please read the bulletin in the 
coming weeks for further details. 
 

SATURDAY SESSIONS 
Join with others as we create community online to share 
and grow faith, every Saturday from 11am - 12pm with 
Saturday Sessions, hosted by the Pastoral Planning Office. 
Listen to the pre-recorded presentation about a topic of faith 
and then join an online group discussion via Zoom. Visit the 
Diocese of Parramatta’s Facebook page each week for 
details. Contact Lisa Bright on lisa.bright@parracatholic.org 
to join the mailing list to receive session information. 
 

NATURAL FERTILITY SERVICES IS STILL OPEN 
Natural Fertility Services helps couples achieve and space 
pregnancy naturally! If you would like to learn Natural 
Family Planning, please contact Catherine to book your 
remote instruction via email 
catherine.bourne@parracatholic.org or call 0400 427 605. 
 

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE ACCEPTING 
ENROLMENTS 

If you are adjusting to a new work routine and your normal 
care arrangements have been interrupted by COVID-19, 
the Diocese’s network of 27 Catholic Out of School Hours 
Care services are all open and accepting enrolments for 
children in Years K-6. With the Federal Government’s 
childcare relief package, the service is free for all families 
until 28 June 2020. For more information and bookings, 
please contact eyec@parra.catholic.edu.au 
 

LIFE, MARRIAGE AND FAMILY 
OFFICE PRE-MARRIAGE WEEKENDS 
The Life, Marriage and Family Office will 
recommence their pre-marriage 
education courses from the weekend of 
24th and 26th July 2020. Social distancing and hygiene 
measures will be in place, with other arrangements to be 
made if government requirements change. To view course 
dates for the remainder of 2020 and to book and pay for 
your preferred pre-marriage course, visit 
www.parracatholic.org/pmp or call (02) 8838 3460. 
 

INSTITUTE FOR MISSION – FORMATION 
OPPORTUNITY FOR ADULTS 

The Institute for Mission’s Reflective Ministry Program 
(Word and Mission) is going ahead starting from 18 August. 
In keeping with COVID-19 restrictions, the IFM will operate 
under the relevant health authority guidelines. Part Two is 
being offered for free as a response to COVID-19 with 
limited spots available. For details and registration, visit 
https://www.ifm.org.au/reflective-ministry or contact Sr 
Grace on grace.roclawska@ifm.org.au. 
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